
REROUTE: #5 Piedmont Road / Sandy Springs 

WHAT: City of Sandy Springs Road Closure 

WHERE: Mount Vernon Highway and Johnson Ferry Rd 

WHEN: Tuesday, October 29, 2024, until further notice 

TIMES: Beginning of revenue service until the end of revenue service 

 

Reroute as follows: 

 

NORTHBOUND: Route #5 From Lindbergh Station to Dunwoody Station 

Regular Route 

  

SOUTHBOUND: Route #5 From Dunwoody Station to Lindbergh Station  

Continue Glenridge Rd 

Bypass Johnson Ferry Rd 

(Begin Reroute) 

Left – Mount Vernon Rd 

Regular Route 

 


